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Rochester, NY (January 30, 2018) - On January 29, 2018, one member of the Monroe County 
Sheriff's Office was involved in the execution of a warrant on Burbank Street in the City of 
Rochester by the Greater Rochester Area Narcotics Enforcement Team (GRANET). During the 
execution of the warrant, that member, Sergeant Paul Senko did discharge his department-issued 
firearm. Sergeant Senko is a veteran member of the Monroe County Sheriff's Office, having 18 
years of service with the agency. 
 
The Monroe County Sheriff's Office would like to convey its gratitude to all Law Enforcement 
Officers for the risks they take on a daily basis to keep our community safe. 
 
An investigation into this incident is ongoing. There is no further information available at this 
time. Updates will be provided as the investigation permits. 
 


